

Mr. Giles Scott Department of Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy beiseip@beis.gov.uk

15. February 2017 No 6-6/11296- 6

Regarding nuclear power station Hinkley Point C

Dear Mr. Scott

The Ministry of the Environment of Estonia is thankful for receiving information regarding the new nuclear power station Hinkley Point C in relation to the recommendations of the Implementation Committee initiative.

The Ministry of the Environment informed the national authorities and non-governmental organizations about the information provided by the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland. Based on the comments received and reflecting its own views the Ministry of the Environment is on the position that at the current stage of the activity notification is not needful.

Sincerely Yours,

Ado Lõhmus

Point of Contact of Espoo Convention

Rainer Persidski +372 626 2973, rainer.persidski@envir.ee